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   5th February 2019 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
                 
CHOIR – CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL VISIT 

 
Our fantastic Y2, Y3, and Y4 choir have been invited to the Ellesmere Port Catholic High School to perform alongside 
other schools from Ellesmere Port.  We will be singing some of Woodlands favourites, and we will also be sharing some 
new songs for the first time. 

 
The event will be held on Monday 11th March 2019 at 1.15pm.   Children will walk to the Ellesmere Port Catholic High 
School accompanied by Mr Barnes and Mrs Dutton and should return to school in time for normal pick up. 

 
On the day, children must come into school in their uniform, showerproof coat, with hat, scarf, gloves and suitable footwear 
for the short walk. If it is raining heavily, we will cancel the visit. 

 
Unfortunately, due to limited seating at the Ellesmere Catholic High School we are unable to invite parents to this 
performance. 

 
Please sign the permission slip below and return to school by Monday 4th March 2019.  We would appreciate assistance 
from parents with supervision.  If you are able to help, please also indicate on the slip below.  Should you have any further 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact us directly.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 Mr Barnes and Mrs Dutton 

 

✂ -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

WOODLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

 

CHOIR – CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL VISIT 

 
CHILD’S NAME ………………………………………………….……………………………       CLASS ………………….. 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Y2, Y3 & Y4 Choir Event at the Catholic High School on Monday 11th March 
2019 
 
Please note here if your child has any medical conditions or allergies we need to be aware of: 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..………. 
 
 
Parent Mobile/Contact No. ………………………….……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer) ……………..………………..………..………………         Date    ……….…………………………… 

RETURN BY: Monday 4th March 2019 


